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Australian Capital Territory 
 

Land (Planning and Environment) 
Development Application and Preliminary 
Assessment Notice 2008  
(No 4) 
 
DA 200801573 – Proposed Replacement of Existing 
TransGrid Substation – District of Jerrabomberra 

Notifiable Instrument NI 2008 - 114 

made under the 

Land (Planning and Environment) Act 1991, s 117 (1) (Public inspection) and s 229 
(Notice of application) 

 
Public comment is invited on the above Development Application (DA) and 
Preliminary Assessment (PA).  
 
Copies of the DA and PA may be inspected at: 

• the ACT Planning and Land Authority Customer Service Centre, Ground 
Floor, South Building, Dame Pattie Menzies House, 16 Challis Street, 
Dickson, between 8:30am-4:30pm weekdays;  

• Online at all ACT Public Libraries 

• at the following web address for the PA:  

http://www.actpla.act.gov.au/topics/your_say/comment/pa 

• at the following web address for the DA 

http://apps.actpla.act.gov.au/pubnote/index.asp 
 
 
Written comments on the PA should arrive by close of business  
Monday 9 May 2008 and should be addressed to: 
 

http://www.actpla.act.gov.au/topics/your_say/comment/pa
http://apps.actpla.act.gov.au/pubnote/index.asp
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Applications Secretariat 
 ACT Planning and Land Authority 

PO Box 365 
MITCHELL  ACT  2911 

 
Alternately submissions may be made via email (app.sec@act.gov.au).  All 
submissions will go on a public register and access to submissions will be granted 
on request. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ben Ponton 
 
Delegate of the Environment Minister 
Under Part 4 of the Land (Planning and Environment) Act 1991  
 
and 
 
Delegate of the Chief Planning Executive  
ACT Planning and Land Authority 
 
16 April 2008 
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